Prof. Noh Sang-Ha and Assistant Prof. Muhammad Abdul Momin visit
Professor Noh Sang-Ha (Seoul National University) visited to Japan on December 7th and joined in our laboratory member. He is going to stay here for three months and to give us a lecture as a guest professor at Kyoto University.

Assistant Prof. Muhammad Abdul Momin (Bangladesh Agricultural University) also came to Japan on December 1st and started to collaborate with the research on automation and image processing. He is staying here for two months.
